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Can you help us in our Greggs Breakfast Club? We cater for 70-100 
children every morning from 8.10am – 8.45am. Briege & Stacey 
volunteer every day come hail, rain or shine. We would very much 
appreciate an extra set of hands to help us provide the outstanding 
service our children deserve. No experience required - Just a pleasant 
smile & welcoming manner 

 

 

 

Please ensure  

All pieces of  

uniform & coats 

are labelled to 

 avoid mix ups.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Breakfast 

Club, Open 

daily 

8.10am-

8.45am 

Important 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 19th Oct 1.30pm, 

Ulster Hall Belfast 

Children in P3, P5, 

P6 & P7 will attend 

an Ulster Orchestra 

Concert. School is 

paying for the trip. 

Friday 27th Oct  

We have been 

listening to the views 

of our children and 

will be changing our 

annual Halloween 

celebrations. 

Accordingly, a school 

disco will now replace 

our Halloween parade.  

Children should come 

to school dressed in 

their Halloween 

Costumes and will go 

home at 12noon. 

Please ensure your 

child can dance in 

his/her costume! 

 

Halloween Break – 

Mon 27th Oct – Fri 3rd 

Nov.  

P1 News: 
Numeracy in the real world 
Our P1 children are due to 
attend Math’s workshops in 
The Innovation Factory, 
Springfield Road, on 
Wednesday 11th Oct.  
Children will travel by 
minibus to and from the 
sessions.   
Workshops will focus on 
‘shape’ so please make sure 
you are helping your child to 
identify examples of circle, 
squares, rectangles, 
triangles etc around the 
house. 
It is ESSENTIAL that all P1 
children arrive to school no 
later than 8.45am 

 

Please note: School 

starts at 8.45am, 

please help your 

child to arrive on 

time. Thank you 

Parent/teacher meetings week beginning 23rd Oct. Appointments to follow. 

ALL children will finish at 1.45pm (M-Th) to accommodate meetings. 

We are delighted to announce our 
whole school trip to The Grand 
Opera House on Tuesday 9th 
January to watch 'Peter Pan'. 

J M Barrie’s original story and 
characters including Tinker Bell 
and Tiger Lily, will be brought to 
life by a cast of over 25 
performers on the Grand Opera 
House’s iconic stage. 

Defying gravity, Wendy, Michael 
and John Darling take the second 
star to the right and straight on ‘til 
morning as they fly from the 
rooftops to join Peter, the Lost 
Boys and Tinker Bell in Neverland 
where the Jolly Roger is anchored 
and Captain Hook is on a mission 
to outwit and out-manoeuvre our 
hero. 

The cost of the trip is £10 per 
pupil. Please see payment options 
below 

Option 1 - pay in full on Fri 13th 
Oct 

Option 2 - Pay in 3 instalments: 
£3.50 payment due on Fri 13th 
Oct, £3.50 payment due Fri 17th 
Nov, £3.00 payment due Fri 15th 
Dec 

Money should be placed in an 
envelope with 'Peter Pan', your 
child's name, teacher and amount 
clearly marked on the front. 
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